
 
Special Education Superintendent Update 

May 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming events: 
 
Mental Health Team:  Supporting Your Child Through Anxiety – May 25th   
Speech-Language Team:  Supporting Communication Through Play – May 31st  
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

To celebrate, the department will host a parent workshop on May 31st, Supporting 
Communication Through Play, as part of the Special Services Parent Engagement Series.  

 
The Speech-Language Pathologists (SLPs) ran a weekly drop-in "Communication 
Club" for Augmentative and Alternative Communication (AAC) users, a "Show and 
Share" Club for Early Learning Program (ELP) students and a “Girls' Group" for 
students in grades 6 to 8 in St Anne's Special Education Partial Integration 

classes.  The goal of these learning activities was to create opportunities for communication for 
students in the virtual school. 

 
 



Deaf and Hard of Hearing 
 
The department will host the annual Family Fun Day 
on May 30th at the Catholic Education Centre (80 
Sheppard Avenue East).  This annual event, which 
has been ongoing at TCDSB for over 30 years and 
organized by the Itinerant Teachers of the Deaf, 
provides our students and their families with an 
opportunity to socialize with one another in a 
positive and inclusive community. Each year, more 
than 200 attendees participate in a variety of fun 
activities and games and engage in enriching 
experiences.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

The Mental Health Team is continuing 
to promote mental health activities 
and resources throughout the system 
with the following activities:  

 

• On April 7th, the Annual Stop the Stigma Symposium 
featured special guest, Asante Haughton who spoke to 
students in Grades 7 to 12 about creating safe and inclusive 
spaces for our students through his lived experiences. A 
total of 300 classrooms participated in the Symposium this 
year. Earlier in March, Asante Haughton also hosted a staff 
event titled: Deep Responsibility: Building safer spaces for 
inclusion and empowerment.   
 

• During the Safe Schools Symposium, the mental health 
team presented on The Power of Hope: Impacts on Well-
being to students in Grades 6 to 8.   

 

• Facilitated a workshop to 30 new teachers on supporting 
students with ADHD.   

 

• May 2nd to 8th marks Mental Health Awareness Week, a 
Special Edition Mental Health Newsletter was shared with 
parents/guardians so that families can extend the learning 
at home. As well, the TCDSB Mental Health Awareness 
Week Kit (2022) was shared with the school leaders and 
educators with daily announcements, discussion prompts 
and daily Social Emotional Learning activities for use in the 
classroom all week.   

  
   

https://www.tcdsb.org/programsservices/studentsuccess/cccc/stopthestigma/pages/default.aspx
https://www.mentalhealthweek.ca/this-mental-health-week-is-all-about-empathy-may-2-8-2022/
https://www.tcdsb.org/ProgramsServices/SpecialEducation/mhs/newsletters/Mental-Health-Awareness-Week-2022-for-Parents-and-Guardians.pdf
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1n24PqErE4_R8ZtTZBpCqn_oytu1DutZO1dE4YAMMfuA/edit#slide=id.g12534bf48e6_0_16
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1n24PqErE4_R8ZtTZBpCqn_oytu1DutZO1dE4YAMMfuA/edit#slide=id.g12534bf48e6_0_16

